
Feeney, John M - DNR 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Gross, Stu <Stu.Gross@stantec.com> 
Tuesday, May 27, 2014 1:53 PM 
Feeney, John M - DNR 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Dale Lythjohan (dlythjohan@wppienergy.org) (dlythjohan@wppienergy.org) 
RE: Cedarburg Light and Water, BRRTS #0346003301 

:;:;!I~ -,.I-~{; f ocJ goo 
Good afternoon John-
My apologies for the delayed response. Stantec is working on behalf of Cedarburg Light and Water, towards 
the preparation of a closure request but ran into some difficulties finding accurate property information (legal 
descriptions, etc,) required as part of the closure packet. We are hoping those issues are resolved. Once 
complete, the closure packet will be provided for your review. In the meantime, please let me know if you 
have any questions. Thank you. 

Stu 
Associate 
Stantec 

PG 

12075 Corporate Parkway, Suite 200 Mequon WI 53092 
Phone: 262-643-9159 
Cell: 414-526-397 4 
Fax: 262-241-4901 
stu.gross@stantec.com 
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The content of this email is the confidential property of Staniec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with 
Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 

(-1'; Please consider the environment before printing lhis email. 

From: Feeney, John M - DNR [mailto:JohnM.Feeney@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 2:54 PM 
To: Gross, Stu 
Subject: Cedarburg Light and Water, BRRTS #0346003301 

Hi Stu. Anything going on at this site? 

John M Feeney, PG #750 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Plymouth Service Center~ · 
920-893-8523 
johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 

We are committed to service excellence. Click here to evaluate how I did. 
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